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March 2015 Newsletter 
 

Mulwala Football Netball Club 
 

 

The 2015 is here!!!! 

We have had our first practice match, rosters are being sorted 

out and meals are one week away. 

 

Pre Season Training 

Practice matches have been happening over the last couple of 

weeks for all teams. The final practice match is this Saturday in 

Albury against The Murray Magpies.   

The Season begins 

4ths Coaching Update 

Adam Rouel & Joel Hogan have taken on the role of Co-Coaches 

for the 4ths after the resignation of Matt Davies. The boys will be 

ably assisted by Mick Fletcher. 

Memberships are now available. All memberships can be 

purchased on any training night and also on home game days. If 

you have friends and relatives that may be interested, please 

encourage them to become a member.  

Thursday 27th March, meals are back. There will also be a 

fundraising auction for the football club held after training. Bid for 

your chance to be 1 of 3 people on the Helicopter that will be 

delivering the Match ball on Good Friday. 

Friday 3rd April is the opening round of the year. MFNC will host 

Congupna, kicking of the Easter Long weekend. Congupna is 

always a strong opponent and it will be a great start to the season 

for our Club. It should be a bumper match, to start a feast of 

football with Yarrawonga playing at Lonsdale Reserve on Easter 

Sunday. 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 26 

Meals re-commence on 

Thursday nights. 

Auction – Helicopter Ride to 

deliver Game Day Match 

Ball for Good Friday 

March 29 

Clean UP Day – Working Bee 

happening from 9.30am. 

General clean up around 

the grounds in preparation 

for Good Friday Match  

April 3 

Round 1 V Congupna 

(Home) 

 

Canteen Update 

Thursday 26th March 

Meals are BACK!! 

Friday 3rd April 

Seafood menu items will be 

available for Good Friday 
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Merchandise 

Training Singlet’s – there are a small number of pre-season training 

singlet’s still available at a cost of $20, please see Sharon Pitches. 

There will be an order placed for Hoodies. If you would like to order 

please see Sharon. Please note that the hoody will be of a light 

weight than the ones ordered last year. Deliver is expected within 

4-6 weeks. 

The Club also has stock of Polo shirts and track suit pants available 

if anyone would like to get their wardrobe sorted ahead of the 

season proper. 

Other goings on  

Work is still continuing on the netball courts. The concrete has been 

poured and is currently being left to harden in preparation for the 

finishing touches.  

Work is well underway on the drainage and roads around Lonsdale 

Reserve. A couple of structures have been removed in the process 

and all appears to be coming along nicely. 

The Club would also like to encourage all supporters to lend a 

hand around the Club, whether it be on Match Day or on Training 

Nights. As the saying goes “Many hands mike like work”./ 

 

 

In & Around the Club 

Congratulations To 

Sean & Bethany on the 

arrival of Poppy 

Gareth & Kayla on the arrival 

of Maddox 

 

 


